
Students, 

As of Monday, August 17, there will be a change to how you log-in to your Chromebook. 

Currently, you use your district email address and password. Starting today, students will need 

to log-in using your ​6-digit student ID number​ and your password (which will remain the 

same).  

Thank you! 

 


